
CyberPilot

Security Culture

Communication to employees BEFORE the survey
Subject: Please answer the upcoming questionnaire

 

Hello everyone

 

Soon an email will be sent out from the platform, where you usually receive awareness training, 
with a short questionnaire. Here you can anonymously provide input on our common culture in 
relation to cybersecurity and data protection. It's a chance for you to be heard about your 
challenges and suggestions for solutions.

 

It's crucial that everyone participates so that we map the culture for the entire organisation and 
that we get your input, as you are our most important defence and source of feedback in this 
area.

 

It takes about 2 minutes (there are 10 questions) and it's important that you complete it 
within a week.

 

The link in the email leads to the website “cyberpilot.typeform”, which is the survey tool used for 
this questionnaire.



We will use the results to work more efficiently and human-centred with cybersecurity and data 
protection. We look forward to your feedback and will share the results with you afterwards.

 

 If you have any questions about this, please feel free to contact me.

Communication to employees AFTER the survey

Subject: Thank you for your feedback

 

Hi everyone!

 

Thank you so much for taking the time to answer the cybersecurity and data protection 
questionnaire. Your feedback is really important to us.



Here are our results:

Our overall score on security culture is X (from 0 to 100).

Divided into categories it looks like this: [insert picture]

 

We will use the results and the comments you shared to improve our approach to protecting our 
data and systems. Together we can become even better at it!

 

If you have any questions, please let me know.


